
News from Mickey 

Almost 14 days ago, we informed you about the fate of Mickey, the street cat. 

The treatments are working well, his skin problems have been solved and he is getting a little better 

every day. He has been castrated and is being fed the best food. He is currently living with us at the 

shelter.  However, we don't have an enclosure for cats and Mickey doesn't know how to be close to 

so many dogs. 

In any case: We promised you to give him back his pride and we have achieved that. 

 

 

 

At 11 years old, Mickey is a street cat through and through. We thought for a long time whether it 

would be a good choice for him to be placed in a home, to tear him away from his familiar 

surroundings. Anyone who knows cats knows that a fixed location is very important and that any 

change can throw them off track. And Mickey is a confident cat, he is bursting with energy. 

Therefore, we have decided to return him to his colony at the harbour. There he is well looked after 

at the Post Office Square, volunteers bring food and water there in the evenings and have been 

doing so for years. The cats are tolerated there by the residents.  

We promise you that we will keep an eye on Mickey, because one of our employees from the animal 

shelter feeds there on a substitute basis. 

 

Your Animal Protection Team 


